
    

2025 WVHA Certificate of Need (CON) - specific Call to Action 

TRT:  30 Seconds 

Rural hospitals are under attack. Special interest groups are pushing to eliminate vital health 
care protections by dismantling the Certificate of Need program - safeguards that ensure your 
community has stable and reliable access to medical care. 

Their dangerous proposal would leave your local hospital vulnerable to out-of-state 
corporations. Without these protections, your access to emergency and specialty care is at risk 
and some small hospitals will be forced to close their doors entirely. 

Don't let them gamble with your family's healthcare. Call your legislator today and tell them to 
vote NO on repealing the Certificate of Need law. Keep quality, affordable health care in our 
communities, where it belongs. 

A message from the West Virginia Hospital Association  

 


